
Forbidden City Restaurant
Sue.Lou Leopold to: Daisy.Gomez@longbeach.gov 06/01/2013 03:03 PM

Dear Ms Gomez,
As long time residents of Belmont Shore we would like your approval for Live entertainment
permit. An excellent restaurant run by good people.
Thank you for your consideration.
Lou & Sue Leopold
212 St. Joseph Ave.
Long Beach, CA 90803
562 434 6043
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